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GASB Survey on Note Disclosure Requirements.

The Governmental Accounting Standards Board (GASB) is conducting a survey of users of state and
local government financial information regarding certain note disclosure requirements. The survey
is part of a GASB research effort to evaluate the effectiveness of those note disclosures. The survey,
including background, objective and instructions, can be accessed here. The deadline for completing
the survey is Friday, November 17, 2017.

As someone who needs financial information about state and local governments, your views are vital
to the GASB'’s efforts to improve financial accounting and reporting. If you have any questions about
this survey, please contact Pam Dolan at 203-956-3473 or pdolan@gasb.org.
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